
For more information about this event or any other community issue, please contact 
Assemblyman Dinowitz’s office at 718-796-5345 or dinowitzj@nyassembly.gov

ASSEMBLYMAN JEFFREY DINOWITZ
Presents

A FAMILY CONCERT
Performed by

THE SINFONIETTA OF RIVERDALE
Featuring

Riverdale Youth Chorus
SUNDAY, MARCH 24TH AT 2:00 PM

at the Hebrew Institute of Riverdale
(3700 Henry Hudson Parkway, Bronx, NY 10463)

Admission: FREE of charge

Introduce those you love to the power and pleasure of live music with the Sinfonietta of Riverdale, 

this year featuring the Riverdale Youth Chorus! This special 1-hour program is for children of all 

ages (esp. 4 - 12), and their parents, grandparents and anyone who is a child at heart.


